
                                                                                                            12/13/14      
Dear Saint Margaret Mary School Parents, 
  
     With the holiday season upon us, many of our evenings and weekends will be spent preparing 
for Christmas celebrations.  While some may see ‘visions of sugarplums,’ the students of SMMS 
will continue to have equations, essays, science, reading and history ‘dancing in their 
heads.’  Please remember to include study time in your holiday plans - at least until December 
19! 
      The agenda for this week is quite ambitious for both the faculty and students. Not only will 
they continue their academic program, but they will also enjoy the many holiday traditions of our 
school.  One such tradition is our annual Christmas Music Program. This year our theme is 
International Christmas. The children will be practicing all week in preparation for this very 
special event.  A few important tid – bits to remember are: 

1. The program will commence at 7:00 p.m in the church.   
2. Doors will open at 6:30 p.m.  
3. Please be respectful of all school reserved signs and postings on the pews.  
4. It would greatly be appreciated if aisles or entry ways were not blocked.  The walkways 

need to be freely accessed by the children during the show. 
5. At the end of the show parents must retrieve their children from the classroom only. This 

is for safety of the children! 
 

THE WEEK OF EVENTS 
MONDAY	
  –	
  Half	
  day!	
  12:00	
  dismissal.	
  Faculty	
  meeting	
  and	
  Christmas	
  party.	
  Thank	
  you	
  in	
  advance	
  to	
  
Karyrma	
  and	
  Max	
  Gonzalez’s	
  wonderful	
  grandmother	
  for	
  providing	
  lunch.	
  Her	
  homemade	
  Mexican	
  

entrees	
  are	
  a	
  treat	
  the	
  whole	
  staff	
  looks	
  forward	
  to!	
  	
  	
  
	
  

Basketball	
  practice	
  today	
  -­‐	
  FORMS	
  AND	
  PAYMENT	
  DUE	
  TODAY.	
  PER	
  C.Y.O	
  REGULATIONS,	
  
PLAYERS	
  WILL	
  NOT	
  BE	
  ALLOWED	
  TO	
  PRACTICE	
  UNTIL	
  SIGNED	
  LIABILITY	
  FORMS	
  HAVE	
  BEEN	
  

TURNED	
  IN.	
  PLEASE	
  TURN	
  THEM	
  IN	
  MONDAY.	
  

TUESDAY	
  –	
  Las	
  Posadas	
  1:30	
  p.m.	
  	
  	
  

WEDNESDAY	
  -­‐	
  “FALL	
  SPORTS	
  BANQUET.”	
  	
  6:00	
  p.m.	
  	
  Hegarty	
  Hall.	
  No	
  jeans	
  or	
  tee	
  shirts.	
  

THURSDAY	
  –	
  Classroom	
  Christmas	
  parties.	
  All	
  volunteers	
  please	
  remember	
  to	
  check	
  in	
  with	
  the	
  office.	
  

FRIDAY	
  –12:00	
  p.m.	
  DISMISSAL	
  -­‐	
  -­‐	
  -­‐	
  CHRISTMAS	
  CONCERT!!!!	
  7:00	
  P.M.	
  	
  All	
  students	
  must	
  arrive	
  to	
  their	
  
classrooms	
  no	
  earlier	
  than	
  6:30p.m.	
  	
  

SATURDAY	
  –	
  Christmas	
  vacation!	
  December	
  20th	
  -­‐	
  January	
  4th.	
  NO	
  daycare.	
  School	
  resumes	
  Jan	
  5th	
  

	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  

	
  Looking	
  forward	
  to	
  a	
  wonderful	
  week!!	
  

Mrs.	
  Zimmerman	
  


